
CLASSROOM CORNER
SEE WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING IN

3/4H

3/4H have hit the ground running this term. We have started
integrating the theme of dinosaurs into most of our work and
the students are loving our ‘inspiration table’ to discuss more
dinosaur related topics. 

This term we are working on writing informative texts and this
will support learning to research effectively all about our
favourite dinosaurs.



One of our Maths focusses for this term is
measurement and data so in a few weeks we will
be full of facts and statistics about a dinosaur or

two. 



Our science goals are learning about lifecycles
and we are looking at Australia’s beautiful

features and landmarks in Geography.



We look forward to more fun and dino-riffic times
ahead.






Hi Everyone,



My name is Kristy Hayes and I am so excited to have joined the
Gillwinga school team and community this year. I have been lucky
enough to have been a teacher for 17 years, and becoming more

full time in the last 9 years. I absolutely love teaching, love kids and
love to build positive relationships with all around me. I feel

privileged to have been asked to continue my career here. On a
personal note, I am the mum of 4 daughters and have recently
become a grandmother for the first time with a grandson. I love
and know most sports but netball is my main passion. I hope to

continue getting to know those in our community as time goes on.
Feel free to come up and say hi anytime.



Kristy
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